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Monday 1st July 2024 

Staffing News 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

I am delighted to share that we have successfully appointed a new teacher to join our staff team.  

 

Miss Taryn Taylor will be joining us from September 2024 as Year 3 class teacher. I am sure you will join 

me in welcoming her to the Hopton team. 

 

Miss Taylor will be in school tomorrow for transition morning to meet her new class, which we hope 

will enable the pupils to make a settled start to their learning in September.  

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Kellie Egleton 

Headteacher 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 
  


